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From the Head Teacher 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
This week we welcomed parents to our Year 4 
parents meeting to discuss the upcoming National 
Multiplication test.  Pupils are working really hard 
learning their multiplication facts—parent’s keep 
encouraging your child and allow them time to go 
onto TTRS to practice.  Keep up the hard work 
Year 4!  
 
Year 5 and 6 parents were also invited to an 
online safety workshop this week where we  
discussed the importance of supervision whilst 
children are online.   Pupils also took part in 
 discussions about the dangers of social media, 
what can happen if we share personal details and 
images online and what to do if they are worried 
about anything concerning online safety.   
 
If any of our parents need help to check what 
sites their children are using or set privacy and 
control settings for any of the devices in their 
homes, please contact the front office—we will 
be happy to help.  
 
We wish you a very happy half term and look  
forward to seeing everyone back for the second 
half of the Spring Term.  
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
Headteacher 
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Attendance Race 

 
The results are in for  Spring Term 1  and the 
Winners are... 
 
1st place: Year 4 Miss Bibi;s class 
2nd place: Year 5 Mrs Good’s class 
3rd place: Year 2 Mrs  Sheraz’s class 
 
Well done to you all in class 4B!!! 
 
Remember, it’s up to each one of you to come 
to school every day to ensure your class scores 
the highest number of points      possible to win 
the race. It is also important NOT TO BE 
LATE! 
 

Dates for your diary 
 

 
 
Friday 17th February: INSET Day—school 
closed to all pupils.  
 
 
Monday 20th February  2023 to Friday 24th 
February 2023: Spring Half Term.  
 
School reopens Monday 27th February 2023 
 
Tuesday 28th February: Reception and 
Year 6 National Measurement Programme.  
 
Thursday 2nd March: World Book Day 
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Remember you can contact us via the school’s  
            email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

If you require this  
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note  into 
school with your child. 


